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Repeal the Independent Payment Advisory Board!

Legislation to repeal the Independent Payment Advisory Board (IPAB) is
moving on Capitol Hill, but Congress needs to hear from America's

physicians in order to push it over the finish line. 

Please urge your legislators to support H.R. 849 to repeal the arbitrary
and flawed IPAB by calling AMA's toll-free grassroots hotline at (800) 833-

6354 or write to them them today at:
 
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/p03k9QgXyKOEdwIVANPKTg 
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STAY CONNECTED:
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